
 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTCE 

THE NAIROBI SECURITIES EXCHANGE IS OPEN FOR BUSINESS 

Nairobi, Monday, 16 March 2020 – The Nairobi Securities Exchange (NSE) has this 

morning resumed normal trading following the trading halt imposed on Friday, 13 March 

2020 at 2:38 p.m. The NSE 20 share benchmark Index opened at 2128.45 representing a   

0.175% increase above Friday's close.  

Mr. Geoffrey Odundo, the Chief Executive of NSE reassured of the Exchange's 

commitment to its stakeholders to continuously inform the market and to maintain 

stability in the market as per the set trading rules. 

“The market is open and we will continue to update the public on any new developments. We are 

hopeful that the market will stabilize but we continue to monitor and will advise the public on any 

developments. I urge investors not to panic and take advantage of these unprecedented stock 

discounts.” He said.   

-ENDS - 

About NSE  

The Nairobi Securities Exchange (NSE) is the principal securities exchange of Kenya. 

Besides equity securities, the NSE offers a platform for the issuance and trading of debt 

securities. The NSE is a member of the African Securities Exchanges Association and the 

East African Securities Exchanges Association. It is a full member of the Association of 

Futures Markets and the World Federation of Exchanges, and a partner Exchange in the 

United Nations Sustainable Stock Exchanges Initiative. 
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